


 

 

The question of electrification is often challenged as unachievable, mainly due to reluctancy of 

trying something new and stepping out of our comfort zones. As a professional practicing in the 

field of sustainable architecture I have extensive knowledge to back the OEB position as the long 

term solution that our communities need. 

 

The image above is a study from The Pennsylvania Housing Finance Agency (PHFA), first published 

in the 2019 NAPHN Policy Resource Guide where there were compared over 250 affordable 

housing projects. As shown on the chart, there was no correlation between better performing 

buildings (blue dots) which represent Passive House buildings, and those built to conventional 

construction (black dots). Passive House buildings require 90% less energy to heat a house than 

what regular construction requires.  

 

Policy changes is what made the above possible. If buildings were to be built to higher standards 

like this one, the construction costs could still be maintained, and most importantly this solution 

could provide true resilience for our communities, and alignment with our climate goals. 

 

I hope the above provides further input to help you all support the original Ontario Energy Board 

decision as Hamilton has already done, and provide you assurance that electrification and a 

cleaner future is possible without the price tag often attributed to it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ana Gascon Marco 

Architect, OAA, MRAIC, PHI 

Director of Passive House Design 

 

 

 
 

 




